


This packet encompasses the skills you learned in 7th grade
and will help ensure you are prepared to enter 8th grade in

September. Make sure to read the directions for each
question carefully. You MUST show all your work. If you do
your work on another sheet of paper, make sure to attach
that to the end of the packet when you hand it in to your

teacher in September.

This will be your first TEST grade of the new school year so
make sure to do your best!

Due Date: Monday, September 11th, 2023

Good luck and have a wonderful summer!

The Math Department














